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MCGILL UNIVERSITY 

PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR 

U. W. DOUGLAS

1 February 1958

My dear Mr. Wilson,

It le ao very kind of you to suggest 
that I should lunch at the bank with the 
directors, and of course I should like so 
moh of tMe Prtrlleso.

Would Thesêdfy the 8th February be 
a convenient day for you?

Yours very sincerely,

Morris «ilson, Seq.,
The Royal Bank ef Canada.

1st February 1938


